
18th April 2024 
 

Before and after school care 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Providing wrap-around care before and after school is becoming more and more vital for parents to juggle work 
and having young children.  I have been working for some time to look at providing this to the families of Holly 
Hill.  It is with great delight that I have been able to secure a before and after school club based in school from 
September 2024. Whilst we are in the final stages of setting this up, I do need to have an idea of who would use 
this offer, so that I can work out final costs. 
 
The proposal is that before-school club would start from 7.45am and cost around £2.50 per day with a reduced 
cost if used all week.  The children would be offered breakfast and a drink during the session. 
 
The after-school club would run from the end of school until 5.30pm and cost around £8 per session.  This would 
include a drink, snack and a sandwich. 
 
If this is something that you may use next year could you please return the slip below to the school office by 25th 
April 2024. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Carr 
Head Teacher 
 
 
I would be interested in my child attending Breakfast Club   
 
I would be interested in my child attending After-school Club 
 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………………  Parent/Carer of: …………………………………………………………………. 

hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  


